
 

You have the option to go green! 

You now have the option to receive your pay stub via email. If you elect this option, 
you will no longer receive a paper direct deposit stub. Your direct deposit stub will be 
emailed to you 24-48 hours prior to the actual payday. If you would like to have your 
stub emailed to you, please fill in the following information and return to the 
Auditor's office. 

I agree to have my direct deposit stub emailed to the address listed below. I 
understand that I will receive a copy of my stub before the actual payday. My 
account will be credited on the date shown on the stub. 

Please email my direct deposit advice to ___________________________________  
(email address) 

 
       

Signature Date 
 

 
 
We are not notified if an email address was undeliverable. If you do not receive your 
direct deposit advice, please let us know and we will provide a paper direct deposit 
advice. 
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